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This bill in no way addresses restricting access of fire arms to persons deemed too 

dangerous to have them. How about you apply common sense in punishing those 

who are criminals and not punishing law abiding citizens constitutional rights and 

limiting their right to protect themselves. Stop taking away my right!!!!! 


